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EXECUTIVE MEMORANDUM
TO: CU Denver Student Government Association Senate
FROM: 2024-25 Executives, Savannah Brooks (President), Mitchell Mauro (Vice-President), Tegan Gough (Chief of Staff)
DATE: September 04, 2024
RE: Resignation of Senate Body Members to Increase Efficiency

[bookmark: _Int_dAQS6Ad3]As we continue into the 2024-25 academic year, it is imperative that the Student Government Association (SGA) Senate Body operates at its maximum capacity so the interests of CU Denver students are being met. Bearing this in mind, senate members that are not adequately operating in the capacity prescribed within the CU Denver SGA Constitution must reevaluate their commitment to their position and the expectations that are outlined within the governing documents. Examples of mot operating the fullest capacity include:
· Habitual tardiness
· Uncommunicated absences
· Misuse of paid time
For the executive team to realize this necessity, we will be first asking for resignations and then communicating with the Judicial Committee to investigate the possibility of impeachments. This is not an avenue that we wish to pursue. However, we all have a duty to meet or exceed what is needed from us in our roles as student leaders. The executive team's duty is to maximize the senate body's potential which, unfortunately, may come in the form of resignations and impeachments. 
If this type of action is needed, communication will be sent with the next steps. The executives hope this action will result in a better functioning senate body and benefit the entire senate body. 
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